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Committee Members Present 
 
Presiding: Dr. S. Thompson 

ADMINISTRATION FEDERATION     

Appointees Alternate Delegates      

M. Celenza E. Freeny D. Janich      

B. Harrington  D. Renshaw      

M. McGorry  J. Tannenbaum      

        

 
I. Approval of Minutes 

The Committee members reviewed the February 9, 2011, minutes; M. McGorry motioned 
to accept the minutes, and D. Janich seconded the motion. The minutes were 
unanimously approved.  

 
II. Old Business 

There was no old business to discuss.   
 
III. New Business      
 Discussion: Proposal for Revision of the Culinary Arts Curriculum 

Action Item: M. McGorry presented the revision on behalf of the curriculum 
coordinator, L. Carroll-Pitts, who was preparing for the President’s event in the Cube.  
M. McGorry explained that the purpose of the curriculum revision was to align the 
program with the American Culinary Federation (ACF) accreditation requirements.  With 
the revision, the Culinary Arts and Hospitality Management faculty will be able to pursue 
ACF accreditation for the program.  With an accredited Culinary Arts program, the 
program will become competitive with area culinary institutions that are accredited by the 
ACF.   
 
D. Janich motioned to accept the curriculum revision with the minor changes suggested; 
J. Tannenbaum seconded the motion. The Committee unanimously accepted the proposal.  

  
 Next Meeting: Thursday, April 12, 2012, at 3:30 PM, in Room M2-34. 
 
IV. Adjournment   
 The meeting was adjourned at 4:15 PM. 


